

Dear Valued Clients,

I am writing to inform you that I will be leaving my practice at Performance Integrated Health, effective January 8, 2016. It has been a great pleasure providing you massage therapy over the past 4 years and I have gained many positive skills and experiences throughout my practice. I will be using these valuable experiences in the next phase of my career as I move to Australia for both personal and professional reasons.

While I do not have a replacement, Performance Integrated Health has 12 registered massage therapists who are in good standing with the College of Massage Therapists of BC and have experience in a variety of modalities. Our reception staff will be happy to help you book future appointments and I am available to answer any questions about your care and referrals.

Your treatment records are confidential and they will remain at the clinic. If you wish to obtain a copy of these records reception staff can help you with this.

I have greatly valued our relationship and I would like to thank you for your loyalty and support. I wish you the best for your future health.

Sincerely,

Lorraine Hardie